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We have a proposed OPA which we support!

Our thanks to:

• Town Staff for their professionalism and hard work

• Mayor and Councillors for their endurance and 
patience

• Residents for their engagement
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Recommendation
Unanimous Council approval of the OPA and Staff’s 

other recommendations

Now the multi-year journey ….

• United Oakville commitment to protect the Midtown 
Oakville OPA, and to realize its vision

• CPPS and Zoning

• Infrastructure and Development

Our residents will do what we can to help
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